
 

Ms. Vassar’s Direct Line: (512) 322-5867 
nvassar@lglawfirm.com 

 

December 12, 2023 
 
 

 
Ms. Laurie Gharis                VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Office of the Chief Clerk (MC 105) 
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
P. O. Box 13087 
Austin, Texas 78711-3087 
 
 Re:  Ashton Gray Development, LLC – Withdrawal of Protest and Hearing Request 

Proposed Permit Ashland Wastewater Treatment Facility TPDES Permit No. 
WQ0016176001 

 
Dear Ms. Gharis: 
 
 This letter is submitted on behalf of my client, the Angleton Drainage District (the 
“District”), as formal notice that the District unconditionally withdraws its comments, protest, and 
request for a contested case hearing with respect to the above-referenced application.   
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or if I can be of assistance.   
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
      Sincerely,                                                         
  

 
Nathan E. Vassar 

 
 
 
 
cc:  Mr. Laurence Boyd, Angleton Drainage District 
       Ms. Lora Naismith, Lloyd Gosselink Rochelle & Townsend, PC 
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